
A message from the Brain Injury
Association of New Hampshire
Brain and Spinal Cord Injury Advisory Council Public
Hearing

The Brain and Spinal Cord
Injury Advisory Council (The
“Advisory Council”) is charged
by the New Hampshire
Legislature with investigating
the unmet needs of New
Hampshire residents with brain or spinal cord injuries. See NHRSA 137-K.

The Advisory Council has been holding public hearings for twenty-five
years, since its establishment by statute in 1997. The information provided
at the hearing will be submitted in a report to Governor Sununu and the
Legislature in order to provide recommendations to better meet those
needs.

The next public hearing is scheduled on Tuesday, October 3rd from 6:00
pm - 7:30 pm at the K.B.I.C. Community Campus in Portsmouth. Online
Registration Required - see registration link below. Pizza will be provided.

Preferences  

 

https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-5ba22881132724e8a213794ab0381ac06c7bfac2


Survivors, family members, caregivers, friends and service agencies are
encouraged to attend this Public Hearing to provide personal and
professional input for unmet needs for individuals living with a brain injury
or spinal cord injury.

Register for the public hearing

2024 NH Family Support
Conference Survey
A message from the NH Family Support Conference:

Please participate in the 2024 NH
Family Support Conference Survey for
Families!

It is our hope that your answers will
guide our path to build an exciting and valuable statewide Conference that
meets the needs of all families across New Hampshire.

Take the survey

Introducing: ABLE NH's Oral
Healthcare Task Force!
Do you want to get more
involved in ABLE NH's work
on oral healthcare access?

For years, the New

https://bianh.org/bsciac
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/NHFamilySupportConference


Hampshire disability community advocated tirelessly for a Medicaid adult
dental benefit... and we got it! Now, in order to make health equity a
reality, we need to spread the word about this program and encourage
more dentists to participate.

We're excited to have launched an Oral Healthcare Task Force, which will
meet on the first Wednesday of the month at 7:30 PM. Our next task force
meeting will take place on October 4th, 2023.

Want to get involved? Email andrew@ablenh.org. Also, be sure to check
out our videos about the NH SMILES Medicaid Adult Dental Benefit!

Virtual Autism Support Group
Join the virtual Autism Support Group on the second Monday of each
month, from 6:30 – 8:30 pm to network with other families of loved ones
with autism. If you have any questions, please contact Stephen Hambleton
at s.hambleton@comcast.net.

Join the Zoom Meeting via this link: 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83379090350?
pwd=8hGl2RwOTm54zVMs17UIYpJ9XipWa0.1 
Meeting ID: 833 7909 0350 
Passcode: kBrtr7

CtLC Steering Committee Shared
Competencies Survey
The CtLC (Charting the
LifeCourse) Community of
Practice group, made up of the
Bureau of Developmental
Disabilities, Bureau of Elderly and
Adult Services, Bureau of Family

mailto:andrew@ablenh.org
https://www.youtube.com/playlist?list=PLrtYpEvR_A6xPIBL0rMIeWwXGhUSZo1mL
mailto:s.hambleton@comcast.net
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/83379090350?pwd=8hGl2RwOTm54zVMs17UIYpJ9XipWa0.1


Centered Services, and the
Bureau of Behavioral Health, is
working to create shared
competencies regarding person
centered practices.

The first step is to gather
information from individuals
receiving services and their
families about what are important
skills for those who support them. Additionally, the same questions will be
asked of professionals who support individuals and families.

The results of the survey will help create a set of expectations for those
who work to support individuals and families. The set of skills and
behaviors will be the same no matter what Bureau provides the services.

The goal is to help individuals, families and staff know what is expected to
ensure that services are person centered.

Click below for the Person Centered Survey link.

Take the survey
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